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 AUTONUM  
In accordance with the Program and Budget of the World Intellectual Property Organization for the 2002-03 and 2004-05 biennia, the Standing Committee on the Law of Trademarks, Industrial Designs and Geographical Indications (SCT) has undertaken work on the revision of the Trademark Law Treaty (TLT), including establishing a TLT Assembly and introducing features concerning electronic filing and other procedures (see document WO/PBC/4/2, page 53, for the 2002-03 biennium, and document WO/PBC/7/2, page 57, for the 2004-2005 biennium).

 AUTONUM  
From its eighth session (May 27 to 31, 2002) to its twelfth session (April 26 to 30, 2004), the SCT worked on draft articles and rules for a revised TLT.  At the twelfth session of the SCT, the Committee requested the Secretariat to convey the following recommendation to the WIPO General Assembly meeting at the fortieth session of the Assemblies of the Member States of WIPO from September 27 to October 5, 2004 (see document SCT/12/6, paragraph 7):


“At its 12th session, which took place in Geneva from April 26 to 30, 2004, the Standing Committee on the Law of Trademarks, Industrial Designs and Geographical Indications (SCT), with due regard given to the progress which the SCT has made on the work of a revised Trademark Law Treaty (TLT), decided to recommend to the WIPO General Assembly to approve the convening of a Diplomatic Conference for the Adoption of a Revised Trademark Law Treaty in the first half of 2006, with the exact dates and venue for such a diplomatic conference to be decided by the preparatory meeting, and to hold two more sessions of the SCT prior to the holding of the diplomatic conference.”

 AUTONUM  
The General Assembly of WIPO is invited to note the information contained in the present document and to consider approving the convening of a Diplomatic Conference on the Adoption of a Revised Trademark Law Treaty as set out in paragraph 2 of this document. 

[End of document]
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